
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 
     Notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be received by the City of Laurel for a  

 

NEW GARBAGE TRUCK 

 
   Specifications for the “Garbage Truck” are on file with the City Clerk and available 

electronically at www.laurelmsprojects.com. Sealed bids must be submitted to the Office of the 

City Clerk, Room 201, at Laurel City Hall, 401 N. 5th Avenue, Laurel, Mississippi, or 

electronically at www.laurelmsprojects.com. In the case of sealed bids, the bid envelope must be 

clearly marked on the outside “Sealed Bid for Garbage Truck” and submitted prior to 2:00 p.m. 

on Monday, May 28, 2019 at which time bids will be publicly opened. 

 

 

     Bids must be submitted on City Bid Form and the specification requirement pages 

must be attached to it. Bidders must plainly mark the outside of the envelope “Sealed Bid 

for Garbage Truck”. 

 

     The City of Laurel reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids.  
 

 

 

 

 

Publish: May 11, and May 18, 2019. 


